
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 28 November 2022 10:36 
To: John Slater; Planning; Stephen Ainger 
Subject: DPCAAC/DPNF comments on tree applications. 28/11/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 710, (31/10 to 6/11/22) 
 
2022/4804/T. 1 Boscastle Road 
I was only able to view the rear garden from Grove Terrace Mews. 
The Yew Tree T9, is the subject of a TPO, approved in 2018. 
As Yews are a slow growing species, I personally feel that up to a 2m reduction 
is too severe for this veteran tree. 
No objection to the work on the diseased Ash (T7), for safety reasons,  or the 
Silver Birch (T12) as it needs maintaining and is near to the boundary with the 
neighbour’s Dartmouth Park Road garden. 
Evidence for previous permission to fell the Pear (T11) not given. 
Please ensure that K. White/North London trees keeps within the routine 
maintenance standard BS 3998/2010 as stated in their application. 
 
2022/4914/T. 37, Kingswear Road 
No objection to the reduction works on this mature Ash tree (T) 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 
 
 


